
 
 

 

July 23, 2025 
 
Sent Via: Central Auction House and TPCG Website  
 
 
To All Potential Respondents:  
 
 
RE: Addendum #1 for 25-RAMP-29 REQUEST FOR STATEMENT OF QUALIFICATIONS ENGINEERING PEER 
REVIEW PROFESSIONAL ENGINEERING SERVICES 
 
This letter is considered Addendum #1 for the above reference bid.  Any changes, deletions, and/or additions 
made by addenda shall take precedence over information in the original document. This addendum is to inform 
you of the following:  
 

➢ The incorrect packet was applied to this solicitation and the correct packet has been attached.  
  
Should have any questions or require additional information, do not hesitate to contact me 985-580-7272 or via 
email at gbergeron@tpcg.org .   
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 Gina M. Bergeron, Purchasing Division 
Terrebonne Parish Consolidated Government 
 
 
Parish Administration /File Copy 
Kandace Mauldin, Chief Financial Officer 
Jennifer Gerbasi, Division Manager, Recovery Planner  
Council Reading File 
Bid File 
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